From: Ian Johnstone
To: Neighbourhood, Planning: WCC
Date: 30 July 2020 17:54:59

Dear Sir/Madam

| fully support the Neighbourhood Plan for Fitzrovia.

| am keen that we preserve the affordable housing, the varied shops and the diversity of the
area.

| also want to encourage cycling, walking and electric cars - all of which are mentioned as
important in the plan.

It seems to me the next 15 years are going to be crucial if we are to preserve all that is great
about Fitzrovia and it seems the plan is going to be a big part of it so | support it.

Best Regards

lan Johnstone

(resident)
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